
The Ethiopian Chamber of Sectoral Association in collaboration with the Australasian-African Chamber 

of Commerce, and supported by the FDRE Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Australian Embassy in Addis 

Ababa, Ethiopian Embassy in Canberra organized a business forum in Melbourne, Australia in November 

08-12, 2017. 

 

The delegation consisted of 16 business men led by H.E. Ato. Bogale Feleke, State Minister for the 

Ministry of Industry hold an open remarks for participants of the forum. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


